CITY OF IRVINE
SUBDIVISION COMMITTEE MEETING

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Subdivision
Committee scheduled for December 12, 2012 has been canceled.

The next regular meeting will be held on WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 9, 2013
at 9:00 a.m. in Conference Room L102, One Civic Center Plaza, Irvine,
California.

Affidavit of Posting:

STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
CITY OF IRVINE ) 88
COUNTY OF ORANGE )

| DECLARE UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY that |, JEANNE ZIMMERMAN, am
employed by the City of Irvine, in the Community Development Department; and

that | posted this Notice in accordance with law in the posting book located in the
Public Safety Lobhy of City Hall, One Civic Center Plaza.

Dated; /@WWM &5: L2 AL

Signed: }%/%f/f i L /j)]M’JM"){;/(/(E/J’){pﬁ/g{ /



